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Barnstable Police Press Release 
 
      On April 20, 2015 at approximately 8:30 p.m. Barnstable Police Officer Corey 
Frederickson responded to a report of a motor vehicle break-in at the FedEx Office Print & 
Ship Center on North St. in Hyannis.  The victim told police that he was in the store for 
about ten minutes when he came out and found that several items were stolen from his 
work truck including a laptop, cell phone and bag of clothing.  K9 Officer Jeffrey Jackson 
and his K9 partner Elvis tracked to the International Inn but were unable to locate the 
suspect.   
 
   Later that night at approximately 3:00 a.m. the victim was able to track the stolen 
phone using a mobile application on another device.  Officers Maxwell Morrow and 
Spencer Jackson searched the International Inn using the tracking application.  During 
their search for the stolen items Officer Morrow encountered a subject later identified as 
Allahmanamjad Barbel.  Barbel had just exited the rear window of a room that he had 
broken into and was squatting in.  Barbel dropped the stolen items and sprinted off 
towards Main St.  After a lengthy foot pursuit Barbel was able to slip away and elude 
police for several days.  With assistance from the Barnstable County Sheriff’s Office 
Criminal Investigation Unit, identifying evidence was collected in the hotel room that 
Barbel had broken into.  
 
 On April 27, 2015 Officer Bruce Marney located Barbel on Main St. in Hyannis and 
placed him under arrest.  Barbel, a 27 year old homeless man, was charged with the 
following crimes:  Breaking & Entering into a Motor Vehicle, Larceny of Property over 
$250, Breaking & Entering into a Building and three counts of Receiving Stolen Property.  
Barbel was transported to Barnstable District Court for arraignment and ordered to be 
held in the Barnstable County House of Correction without bail as he was now in violation 
of the terms of his probation stemming from previous arrests.   
 
 The officers were able to recover all of the stolen property and return it promptly to 
the victim who was only in town for a couple days on business.  The Barnstable Police 
would like to take this opportunity to remind all residents and visitors to lock their 
vehicles at all times when not in use.   
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